
Blood Donation Camp 

“The Gift of Blood is the Gift Of Life” 

The Blood Donation Camp was organized on 1st February 2024 in association with 

Rotary Club of Faridabad, Aastha. Sh. Deepak Gupta (President, Rotary club and 

Secretary, SRCDSR) along with Rotary club Secretary, Rtn Mr. Manissh Aggarwal. The 

camp took place in Shanti Devi Memorial Hospital, SRCSDR. Both staff (teaching and 

non-teaching faculty members) as well students actively voluntarily participated in the 

camp. A dedicated team of doctors conducted pre-medical tests at the camp. A total of 

50 blood units were collected. 

Such blood donation camp sought to encourage everyone to get involved in selfless 

social service in addition to making them understand the importance of donating blood 

which can go on to save many lives.  

 



















 


